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Sent:
To:

Subject:

Mahdi Soodkhah Mohammadi <mahdix@gmail.com>
Tuesday, March 23, 2010 5:35 AM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
Regarding Leverage Change Proposal

Dear CTFC Secretary,

I just wanted to tell my opinion about your proposal to lower the leverage for forex market.

I think this change in the leverage has a big negative impact on the customer’s side. This will decrease profitability
of this market for customers and I do not like it.

Best Regards


